
YOUTH COMMISSION
MEMORANDUM

TO: Shamann Walton, District 10 Supervisor

CC: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board
Alisa Somera, Legislative Deputy Director
Natalie Gee, District 10 Chief of Staff
Percy Burch, District 10 Legislative Aide

FROM: 2023-2024 San Francisco Youth Commission

DATE: Wednesday, January 31, 2024

RE: SUBJECT: YOUTH COMMISSION RESOLUTION NO. 2324-AL-09

At its in-person meeting on Monday, January 22, 2024 took the following action on RESOLUTION NO. 2324-AL-09:

1. Motion to Support RESOLUTION NO. 2324-AL-09 [Recognition of February as Teen Dating Violence Awareness
and Prevention Month] Resolution recognizing February as Teen Dating Violence Awareness and Prevention
Month.

2. The San Francisco Youth Commission recognizes the importance of recognizing teen dating violence in the City
and County of San Francisco and joins Black Women Revolt and recognizes February as Teen Dating Violence
Awareness and Prevention Month.

3. In collaboration with Black Women Revolt, we request for Supervisor Walton to introduce a resolution to recognize
February as Teen Dating Violence Awareness and Prevention Month and include it in Roll Call at the next
appropriate Board of Supervisors meeting.

4. The San Francisco Youth Commission commits to support in any efforts to have this resolution be recognized and
voted on by the San Francisco Board of Supervisors.

***

Please do not hesitate to contact Youth Commissioners or Youth Commission staff (415) 554- 6446 with any questions. Thank you.


